Dear Friends and colleagues,

I hope you are all healthy, surviving and possibly thriving during these difficult times. The holidays are upon us. In these slow-down next few week let's bring you up to date.

I have a painting in Chelsea, NYC in the Carter Burden Gallery. The show is "Artists Choice" from November 7-December 16<sup>th</sup>. It was open by appointment. Due to our current Covid up-tick it is now open virtually <a href="https://www.carterburdengallery.org">www.carterburdengallery.org</a>.



I am involved in fundraisers. The primary one is the USPS Art Project. It began early in the Pandemic, to raise funds for the postal service. It is now a traveling national exhibition. I have art in Philadelphia, New York, Conn, and now Denver. Each piece is a collaboration between at least two artists.



Gail Winbury and Eileen Ferara

You may know that my work has been featured on Saatchi on-line for several years. In fact, during the Pandemic, I sold two large paintings to a collector in London via Saatchi. I am also pleased to now participate in Singulart, Europe's largest on-line gallery. <a href="www.singulart.com">www.singulart.com</a>

Finally, I am giving a talk December 3 at 12:15 about art created during the pandemic. Sponsored by The Co-Co, in Summit, NJ, a women's co-working and empowerment space. https://www.theco-co.com



Creating Art During the Pandemic: A Discussion with Gail Winbury

Thursday, December 3, 2020 12:15 PM - 1:00 PM



Thursday, December 3, 2020 12:15 PM - 1:00 PM

What has living through this pandemic meant to you? Have you been able to create something meaningful or are you barely getting from one day to the next? The Co-Co's twice weekly virtual co-working has been a life line for many, creating structure and accountability while also providing a hit of community and connection. Please join Gail Winbury, The Co-Co's Artist in Residence, as she discusses the art she created during virtual co-working at The Co-Co since March 2020.



Moment by Moment, April, 2020

Please take enjoy my work at <u>www.gwinburypainting.com</u> or any of the other art platforms. But most of all stay safe, healthy and with some joy during these extraordinary times.

Warmly,

Gail